

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



'SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO







Nursery: DIAMOND: AM Julian for joining the live sessions every day and uploading learning on ClassDojo. Jeremiah for joining live sessions.

PM Rayan A & Maaz for joining in with the live sessions.

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Seif & Nasra, ONYX: Tiffany & Nouman,

Reception: CORAL: Darya and Muhammad Waleed, RUBY: Irhaa, AMBER: Maida,

Year 1: JADE: Anaya & Judy in Physical School, EMERALD: Khaddija,

TURQUOISE: Omar Al & Haider,

SAPPHIRE: Mahi,

Year 3: TOPAZ: Mousa & Bansi, AQUAMARINE: Sayed Taha & Qassem,

OPAL: Yaseen & Adriana for perseverance.

Year 4: GARNET: Abdal Aziz, ZIRCON: Abdulahad & Mondhir for engaging in the chat during the live sessions. AMMOLITE: Sahar & Ahmad Shah

Year 5: AMETHYST: Mohammad & Fiza,

MOLDAVITE: Zaineb & Ella-Diane, PEARL: Mohammad H & Donya.

Year 6: QUARTZ: Emma & Zayna, TANZANITE: Sihaam,

LAPIS-LAZULI: Bushra & Ismaeel.

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS from Nursery to Year 6. You are AMAZING!

THE CHILDREN WHO WERE RECENTLY SENT HOME FROM Year 3 and Year 5 should return to school on Monday 1st February.

We would like to hear from you. If there are things that you would like to commend us on or you would like to feedback to us about how we are doing as a school, email us at

<u>braintcroftprimaryinfo@e-act.org.uk</u> or message Ms Rosewell or the class teacher on Class Dojo.



Mixed Week!

Kinza A's port... • 9d ago

Kinza's work.

Holocaust Poster by Freyja Year 6





OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:

Week ending 28.01.2021



Mental health problems affect about 1 in 10 children and young people. They include depression, anxiety and conduct disorder, and are often a direct response to what is happening in their lives.

Children's Mental Health Week is taking place on 1-7 February 2021. This year's theme is Express Yourself

Expressing yourself is about finding ways to share feelings, thoughts, or ideas, through creativity. It is about finding a way to show who you are, and how you see the world, that can help you feel good about yourself.

As parents and carers, you play an important role in your child's mental health. Check out the free resources in the link below

https://www.childrensmentalhealth week.org.uk/parents-and-carers/

T 🖰 Microsoft Teams

We will continue to teach online as the government have recently stated that the earliest time schools will reopen is March 08th. This therefore means that lessons and assemblies will be conducted online for majority of our pupils. Senior Leaders have been joining different lessons and I must express how pleased we are as a school to see your engagement and involvement in the lessons. Every year group from Nursery to Year 6 is now connected to live lessons. Well done to you all!

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know